
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/22/2020 9:56:17 PM

First name: Bill

Last name: Fanelli

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Class 1 ebikes should be allowed on all trails where regular mountain bikes are allowed.  This will

allow access to many more users for a variety of reasons and my experience riding a class 1 ebike is that they

have no greater impact on the trails than a non ebike.  Trail conflicts are based on the individual user.....a safe

and courteous biker will be so on a regular or ebike whereas an unsafe or selfish rider will do so regardless of the

type of bike one rides.


